
Submitter: Emily Bronec 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB1565 

I support SB 1565 both as a pediatrician and a parent of an autistic child. Adequately 

supporting families with children who have very high support needs is essential. One 

important way to do this is to provide payment to parents who are unable to work due 

to their child’s medical and/or behavioral needs.  


